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From: Ted O'Leary (Inniscarra) <Ted.OLeary@CorkCoCo.ie>
Sent: Wednesday 30 January 2019 16:12

To: Seamus Grant

Cc: Michael Lynch (Planning); Alan Costello; Pauline Falvey
Subject: PCl 1.6 Celtic Interconnector Project

Attachments: env celtic interconnector abp Itr 30_01_19.pdf

Attn: Seamus Grant, PCI Unit, An Bord Pleanila

Seamus,
Attached letter is in response to recent pre application consultations and briefings on the above.
If you have any questions get back to me,

wegards,

Ted O'Leary

Senior Executive Officer,
Environment Directorate,
Cork County Council
Inniscarra,

Cork.

Tel: 021 4532757 ({8757 if internal call)

In order to process your query, it may be necessary for Cork County Council to collect Personal information from
you. Such information will be processed in line with our privacy statement which is available to view here
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This e-mail and any aftaciiment conlains information which is private and
confidential and is infended for the addressse oniy. If you are not an
addressee, you are not authorised o read, copy or use the e-mail or any
attachment. If you have received this e-mail in arror, plaase notify the sender
by return e-mail and then destroy it
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Seamus Grant,

PCl Unit,

An Bord Pleandla,

64 Marlborough Street,
Dublin 1.

DO1 vo02

30" January, 2019

For transmission via email to_s.grant@pleanala.ie

Re: PCI 1.6 Celtic Interconnector Project

Dear Seamus,

Your email of the 9th last to Michael Lynch Director of Planning and supporting documents refer.
Further your email and the briefing given by Eirgrid on Friday 25th last, | wish to advise that while we
have identified potential environmental consent/licence issues that will need to be addressed as the
project proceeds, the Environment Directorate consider the project sufficiently mature to progress

to PCi stage.

Of course, no works should commence until any required consents/licences are in place.

Yours sincarely,

Ted O'Leary
Senior Executive Officer,
Environment Directorate,
Cork County Council
Inniscarra,

Cork.

Tel: 021 4532757 (8757 if internal call)
CC: Michael Lynch, Planning Dept

Pauline Falvey, Waste Regulation Team
Alan Costello, Waste Water/Air Team
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